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Subject to research 

 
Scope and Coverage 

 
International business is a term used to collectively describe topics relating to the 
operations of firms with interests in several countries. Such firms are sometimes 
called Multinational Corporations (MNC's).  All advertisers are automatically placed 
online as the existing and potential customers can access any business or related 
information easily from any corner of the world. It covers information on different 
topics like internet marketing, finance, shopping, international investment, banking, 
accounting, health insurance, auto shipping, case study, card services, air travel and 
regions services such as Africa business, Asia business, Europe business, Oceania 
business, Middle East business, North America business and more. 
 

 
Kind of Information 

  
This directory provides information on a variety of categories like economics, 
education, electrics and electronics, employment, government and trade, import and 
export, industrial goods & services, retail & consumer trade, society and culture, 
telecommunication, translation services, transportation and logistics etc. after 
clicking on each category, the sub categories can be seen up to the micro levels. Each 
of those gives a list of websites including a brief description and URL. As for 
example, import and export directories show the list as follows: 
 

 
 
InternationalDot.com acts as a network of international business related websites and 
any one can submit new site at affordable cost and give effective online ads for the 
targetted international business market. Available information can also be found on 3 
types of packages: Internationals Business Traffic Package 1, 2 and 3. Guidelines are 
given on how to add or how to submit new site. 
 
International business articles on some important topics are kept in this site to let the 
visitors know about current trend. 
 



 
New additions are serially maintained and kept separately. The topics are provided 
with brief description and particular links. An example is shown below: 
 

                   
      
 Two main topics are highlighted with detail description and links. Those are: 
 Hydrocodone Addiction 
 Phoenix Dental Implants & Oral Surgeons  

 
HTML codes of both the text link and banner link are found here.                                                                                                                             

 
Special features 

 

 Visitors can search the directory. 
 

 
Arrangement Pattern 

     
     The categories are arranged alphabetically as shown below: 
 

 
  
Under each category, subcategories and micro-categories are also arranged 
alphabetically. Such as, the sub categories and micro-categories of  ‘Computers and 
Internet’ are arranged as follows: 
 

               
 



 

 
 

        
 

 
Remarks 

 
InternationalDot.com offers every business a free listing which are placed in both the 
classified business section and in categories. This directory is regularly updated in 
order to bring the latest business information whenever a user needs it. Online 
visibility can be increased throughout the international business directory network. 
 

 
Comparable Tools 

 
 Kompass business directory for professionals and business data 

(  in.kompass.com/ ) 
 

 iDirectory.com: International Business Directory (  www.idirectory.com/ ) 
 

 International Business Directory (www.internationalbusinessdirectory.com/ ) 
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